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November 9, 2021

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Ms. Maxwell:
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Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff No. 7 of Torre Refuse & Recycling d/b/a
Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-260) in Stevens and NE Spokane Counties.

This filing updates the item 230 disposal rate for Spokane County. The annual revenue
impact is less than $400 (under .1% as a percentage of area revenue).

Enclosed is the notice from Spokane County.

If | can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-924-5678 x217 or

509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

John Lloyd
Chief Financial Officer



